
CITY OF OREM 
NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL 
BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Orem City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 14, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Orem City 
Council Chambers, 56 North State Street, Orem, to consider the adoption of the City’s Fiscal Year 2022-
2023 Budget, Fees and Charges, and Compensation Programs. 
 
The proposed budget is summarized as follows: 
 

Category Totals 
Mayor & Council $       812,348 
City Manager 8,899,347 
Finance Department 10,190,616 
Legal Services 1,404,086 
Development Services 5,880,770 
Police Department 19,895,906 
Fire Department 12,649,710 
Public Works 52,592,177 
Recreation 4,709,446 
Library 4,161,646 
Non-Departmental *19,597,811 
CITY TOTALS $140,793,863 

 
*Expenditures of the CARE Tax Fund ($2,910,000) & Solid Waste Fund ($4,672,500) are included within 
the Non-Departmental expenditures since there is no specific department related to their operations.  
 
The Proposed budget amounts are subject to change based on the final amendments and/or changes as 
per a budget public hearing. 
 
Copies of the budget are available for public inspection at least 10 days prior to the scheduled Public 
Hearing in the City Recorder’s office and the Orem City Library which are both located at 56 North State 
Street in Orem, Utah during regular business hours. All interested persons are invited to attend the public 
hearing and will have an opportunity to make written or oral comments concerning any aspect of the 
budget 
 
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN ALL CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS. 
If you need a special accommodation to participate in the City Council Meetings, please call the City 
Recorder’s office at (801) 229-7074. 


